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MoDOT to open reversible lanes for Friday evening rush 
 

 

ST. LOUIS – The Missouri Department of Transportation (MoDOT) and its contractor Fred Weber, 

Inc., will reopen the Interstate 70 reversible lanes before 3 p.m. Friday, September 17, in time for evening 

rush hour traffic.   

Based on traffic patterns, the lanes will remain eastbound for both morning and evening rush 

periods. 

The lanes were closed so crews could work on the St. Louis Avenue bridge. That work is being 

done in conjunction with constructing the new Mississippi River Bridge to relocate I-70 across the 

Mississippi River. 

“As we work on the new Mississippi River Bridge project, we will make every effort to keep the 

reversible lanes open as much as we can,” said Greg Horn, New Mississippi River Bridge project director.  
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